


Hi Ryan, 
 
Hope you are doing well through all this. 
 
Please see below - it has been shared with Mayor and Council, I am sending this for your file. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Heather 
 
Heather McIntyre
Correspondence Coordinator
Mayor / City Manager’s Office
City of Victoria
1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC  V8W 1P6 

 

         
          

















Hello 
 
we live next to the hotel and they have now opened an outside restaurant on the patio  where they used to just hold 
occasional  events like weddings etc.  we would not like to see that opened earlier in the am and for sure no service or 
liquor after 10:30 pm as the noise carries right into our home.  we appreciate that the hotel has tried to be a good 
neighbor  but the changes would make it impossible to use half of our unit when they have guests on the patio 
 
we would ask that the existing liquor license remains as is 
 
thanking you in advance 
jacqueline macdonald and john priddle 
600-630 montreal street 
victoria v8v4y2 
BC 
















